
Public Notice 

Recruitment for the Post of Assistant Director (Technical) – Vacancy No. 1/2025 

It is hereby informed for the information of all concerned that the Bureau of Energy Efficiency 

(BEE) has received several queries through RTI applications and public grievance portals 

regarding the ongoing recruitment process for the post of Assistant Director (Technical) (20 

vacancies), advertised under Vacancy No. 1/2025. 

In this context, it is clarified that the advertisement for the above-mentioned post was published 

in leading national newspapers and in the Employment News issue dated 24th–30th May 2025, 

with the closing date for submission of applications being 8th July 2025. 

At present, BEE is in the process of registration and scrutiny of applications received against the 

said advertisement. The next stage of the selection process, which may include written 

examination and/or personal interaction, shall be conducted in due course. All eligible candidates 

shall be duly informed of the next steps through official communication. 

Applicants are advised to await further communication regarding the next stage of the selection 

process. No additional information shall be provided while the recruitment process is underway. 

This notice is issued in the interest of transparency and to address all general queries being 

received in this regard. 

By Order 

           Bureau of Energy Efficiency 


